

Village Road Area Residents

WATER SERVICE SHUT DOWN

We regret to inform you that a shutdown of your water supply is required to facilitate necessary repairs to the system.

Normal services will be restored as soon as possible. Please call Brian Bosch @ 250.833.2477or Rylan Sandberg @ 250-308-2034 with any questions or concerns.

Date of shut down: Wednesday Oct 13, 2021

Time: 8:00 AM Estimated time of turn on: 12:00 PM

- 1. Please keep enough water on hand as water service interruption may be longer than noted. We suggest filling your bathtub with cold water to facilitate toilet flushing.
- 2. Water supply may be discoloured due to distributed deposits in pipes it is not harmful as the water has been disinfected.
- 3. After service is restored, air may be present in piping. Running a garden hose or cold water bathtub faucet for several minutes should eliminate both air and discoloured water problems.

We appreciate your Cooperation in this matter.

